
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF A MEETING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Chicago City Council 

COMMITTEE ON ZONING, LANDMARKS & BUILDING STANDARDS 

will hold a SUBJECT MATTER HEARING on May 20, 2021 at  2:00 PM 

  

Pursuant to applicable law, the Chairman has determined that an in-person meeting is not practical or 

prudent. Accordingly, attendance at this meeting will be by remote means only. Instructions for how to 

attend this meeting and participate in oral public comment will be provided on the Chicago City 

Clerk’s website [http://www.chicityclerk.com/].  

Subject matter hearing on findings from the Department of Buildings’ pilot program which 

allowed for the use of nationally accepted drain, waste, and vent pipe materials in residential 

and commercial buildings to safely reduce the costs of construction and provide equitable 

benefits for neighborhood investment. 

Written public comment on any of the items listed on the Agenda will be accepted 

at  Nicole.Wellhausen@CityofChicago.org and at Raymond.Valadez@cityofchicago.org until 5:00 PM 

on May 19, 2021 

Copies of the Agenda of Matters to be considered at this meeting will be made available 

electronically on the City Clerk’s website.  

NOTE: City Hall is closed to the public, until a date to be determined, due to the current circumstances 

concerning COVID-19.  

Sincerely, 

 

Thomas M. Tunney 

Chairman, Committee on Zoning, Landmarks  

and Building Standards  
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